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     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –Sept. 22, 2017 

Officer Involved Shooting 

Adams County, Colo. – On September 22, 2017 at about 12:00 p.m. an Adams County 

Sheriff’s Deputy was involved in an officer involved shooting after a traffic stop and foot 

chase.  The subject, a white male about 30 years of age, was pronounced dead at the 

scene.  The deputy was treated for minor injuries. The incident is under investigation 

and the Critical Incident team has been called into to conduct the investigation.  

The deputy involved has been placed on administrative leave pending the conclusion 

of the investigation, which is standard procedure.   

The identity of the subject will not be released at this time and will be released at the 

discretion of the Adams County Coroner’s Office.  
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